
Public comment for 17-0530-EL-BGN 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: dckirk419@aol.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us]  
Sent: Saturday, December 30, 2017 10:04 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 
 
Submitted: Dec 30, 2017 10:04 PM  
 
CONTACT_REASON: Complaint 
TITLE: Mr. 
FIRST_NAME: Dustin 
LAST_NAME: Kirk 
EMAIL: dckirk419@aol.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 4192972441 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 4192972441 
STREET_ADDRESS1: 5160 Corduroy Rd 
STREET_ADDRESS2:  
CITY: Oregon 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 43616 
COUNTY: Lucas 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME:  
CASE_NUMBER:  
COMMENTS: 17-0530-EL-BGN: Oregon Energy Center. 
 
I don't think this plant should be approved due to it's location. It's in close proximity, less than .5 miles 
from nearby subdivisions and homes. In this area, this plant will only provide, light, sound and air 
pollution to nearby family residential areas.  
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